Koster, Vanessa

From: jude [jgrochowski@wi.rr.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 22, 2007 10:14 PM
To: planadmin

Subject: #070034

City Planning Commission

To Whom it May Concern,
I would like to add my objection to the process which seems to be unfolding to the zoning change and 5-story parking
structure with retail space proposed by New Land Enterprises for the city land at 2574 N. Downer.
| do not live in the area, but frequent it often as | value and enjoy the Downer Theater and surrounding area. | think it's
vital to preserve these areas of Milwaukee (and the surrounding communities), because while the city (and areas
mentioned) are in flux, which is exciting, at the same time there is a need to assess the potential of what may be lost.
Please move forward with iransparency, allow for feedback and sericusly weigh these issues. Please do not make this
issue be merely about money making. We need a balance and we need aesthetics.
Sincerely,
Judy Grochowski
Greenfield, Wisconsin
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